
 

 

 
 

September 30, 2020 
 
 

 
LS Events LLC 
Luciano Sameli 
3211 Port Royal Drive #11A 
Fort Lauderdale, FL 33308 
 
Re: License Agreement LS Events LLC for the Brazilian Festival (Resolution 2020-135) 
          
Dear Luciano: 
 
Per our Agreement, adopted by Resolution 2020-135 (Article 14 Notices and Demands), I am writing 
to officially notify you of the City’s intent to terminate the License Agreement. As you are aware, we 
have been unsuccessful in establishing a mutually acceptable date for the 2020 Brazilian Festival. 
In accordance with the Agreement (Article 26, Subsection B. Termination for Convenience of City), 
please consider this communication as the City’s official notice to effectively terminate the license 
agreement in its entirety. 
 
It has been a pleasure to work with you and your organization through the years and we wish you 
the best in your future endeavors. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Greg Harrison 
City Manager 
 
cc:     Earl Bosworth, Assistant City Manager 

Mark Berman, City Attorney 
       Mark Beaudreau, Recreation Programs Administrator 

 

 

 


